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Abstract - This presentation describes the current state of software engineering for 

software product lines and proposes directions for needed work.  It first gives a 

snapshot of central ideas and accomplishments in several key research areas for 

software product lines.  It then describes some problems that are important and 

feasible to solve in the next decade, where results will be used to good effect in actual 

systems.  We then focus more specifically on autonomous and safety-critical software 

product lines that must evolve over time, and discuss what recent research results 

mean for designing sustainable, long-lived systems. 
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